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The description of this bill is SO misleading! Shame on you! No one in their right mind 

advocates for discrimination, especially in print and program materials for our youth. 

So, at first glance, why would a reasonable adult oppose it? Yet, a reasonable adult 

also wouldn't expect the LGBQ+, detailed sex education, racial and political agendas 

to be classified in such positive ways to be classified as anti-discrimination. 

 

Stop focusing school hours, materials and funding on issues that divide (calling out 

the differences). Get back to teaching real content - reading, writing, and STEM. The 

school is overstepping its role, parents are the teachers of social and moral subjects. 


